

Sept. 20, 1993

Honorable Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief Cherokee Nation Post Office Box 948 Tahlequah, Oklahoma 74465

Dear Chief Mankiller:

much words and share when the same of the I was not able to greet you in person due to so much going on at the International Indian Council last week. But I wanted to introduce myself to you with this letter.

I am a freelance photographer who attended the Council and I want to tell you that I was extremely impressed and enlightened by the speakers. Unfortunately I was unable to attend on Wednesday and did not get to photograph everyone as they spoke but I believe I got better than half of them.

Please accept these prints for you archive collection of the Council. It was such an important meeting. Enclosed is my resume and card. I hope you will consider using me if you have need of a photographer. Also enclosed is a picture of your husband at the beginning of the Cherokee National Holiday Powwow.

I have been very impressed on my visits to the Cherokee Nation and I wish you continued success.

Sincerely,

Carrie Goeringer

Carrie Goerneger